

Tonight the 2009 chapter officers were installed. The 2008 chapter president Milton Lentz passed on the presidential gavel to Don Babbs, the 2009 chapter president. *Photo by Jerrie Lentz* 

See also the Organization section and the meeting minutes.

At right are President Babbs, Milton and Jerri Lentz. This was the Lentz's last meeting with our chapter. They are leaving for a year of RV'ing after which they will settle in Temple, Texas.



(left) PPG Nathan White addressed the meeting.

(L-R) Don Egner (Husband of Dr. Egner) and Marshall Battle.









(left) Billy Thompson, Kathlene Thompson, Donna Babbs (right) President Babbs presented Dr. Pamala Egner a Bronze Good Citizenship Medal and Certificate for her work with veterans.

Photos from Willie Walker